
 

Public Notice
1 April 2021

The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
Regulations 2017

Notice under article 22 of further information in relation to an 
environmental statement which has already been provided

Proposed Development at Land North Of Cockering Road,  
Thanington Without

I give notice that Redrow Homes Limited has submitted further information 
in relation to the Environmental Statement that accompanied the planning 
application (reference number CA/20/01777/VAR) for:

Planning application for the proposed Variation of conditions 6 (approved 
plans), 7 (phasing plan), 8 (masterplan), 11 (open Space Strategy) and 
28 (Spine Road) of Outline planning permission CA//17/00519/OUT for a 
mixed use development comprising up to 400 dwellings, up to 3,716 sqm of 
commercial space, a community building or leisure centre of up to 200 sqm, 
new highway infrastructure including spine road with accesses onto Milton 
Manor Road and Cockering Road and a network of internal roads, footpaths 
and cycle route, and provision of no less than 18 hectares of open space; 
to allow relocation and alteration of the approved western access from 
roundabout to a T junction, together with associated re-alignment of the 
spine road

made on 17 August 2020.

Members of the public may inspect the information and comment online by 
visiting www.canterbury.gov.uk.  Members of the public may also comment 
on the information by sending representations to The Planning Team, 
Canterbury City Council, Military Road, Canterbury, CT1 1YW or online at 
www.canterbury.gov.uk quoting reference 20/01777

Any representations should be made in writing and either submitted to the 
address above or online and arrive on or before 3 May 2021. The information 
will be available for inspection until this date.

Should you wish to obtain a paper copy of the further information, you can do 
so so long as stocks last by writing to the Head of Planning, Canterbury City 
Council, Military Road, Canterbury, CT1 1YW or by contacting us by email at 
planning@canterbury.gov.uk

Simon Thomas 
Head of Planning


